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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 

It is EXTREMELY important for Oregon to have strict and appropriate gun regulation 

to keep our communities safe. I will be very proud to know that my State leads the 

country in bringing about this accountability. Gun sellers and owners must have 

background checks. Gun owners must have licenses and necessary training in use of 

firearms. Firearms should never be sold to minors. PLEASE do the right thing and do 

not let money or anything else override our safety. As a mental health professional I 

know that suicides in Oregon are ridiculously high. It is so very sad and senselss. 

Gun safety is one way to reduce lethality. Please Pass This Bill ! 

Thank you 

Diane C Moore, LPC 

Licensed Professional Counselor 


